
Balfour Pacific Announces 
Major Leasing Success

Balfour Pacific is pleased to announce the renewal of two major 
office leases within its BPRE IV and BPRE V investment portfolios. 

The renewed tenancies cover 130,000 sq. ft. and 118,000 sq. ft. in 
Phoenix and Dallas, respectively, extending lease terms beyond 

2030. These wins significantly increase the building values, 
reduce investment risk and strengthen the buildings' market 

position. Looking ahead, we are excited about the 500,000 sq. ft. 
of completed and new deals in the pipeline for the first half of 

2024, which promise to enhance our portfolio further. 

Balfour Pacific’s Asset Management team successfully executed 
the value-added marketing and capital initiatives, which resulted 

in this outstanding outcome.

To learn more about Balfour Pacific, 
visit www.balfourpacific.com. The information in this document is not definitive investment advice, should not be relied on as such, and should not be viewed as a recommendation to invest. This 

document is not an offer or solicitation to buy or sell interests in any Balfour Pacific Real Estate (“BPRE”) fund (or any other BPRE fund vehicle). The information in this 
document should be considered current only as of the date of its release. This document is intended solely as an update of activity at Balfour Pacific. You must not copy, 
send, forward, distribute or publish this document, or any part of it, without Balfour Pacific's prior written consent. If you have received this document in error please notify 
the system manager and Balfour Pacific and refrain from disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of the document.

Notice to investors in the European Economic Area (“EEA”): This document does not constitute an offer of interests in any BPRE fund to investors domiciled or with a 
registered office in the EEA. No BPRE fund, their general partners or any of their respective affiliates intend to engage in any marketing (as defined in the Alternative 
Investment Fund Managers Directive) in the EEA with respect to interests in BPRE funds. Receipt of this document by an EEA investor is solely in response to a request 
for information about BPRE or Balfour Pacific, which was initiated by such investor. Any other receipt of this email is in error and the recipient thereof shall immediately 
return to BPRE or Balfour Pacific, or destroy, this document without any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information set forth in this document.


